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100+ Women Who Care of Will County Hit a Home Run with a Donate to Miracle League of Joliet

On December 15, 2018 members of 100+ Women Who Care of Will County donated $3,800 to Miracle League
of Joliet. Sharon Ferro, Executive Director, was presented the checks by members of 100+ WWC of Will
County. Miracle League of Joliet provides opportunities for children and young adults with disabilities to play
Miracle League baseball, regardless of their abilities. The league promotes community support and
sponsorship and the construction of special facilities which meet the unique needs of Miracle League players
and their families. The League cannot change or cure the medical issues life has dealt our children with
disabilities, what they can do is provide them with an opportunity to experience the joy and benefits which
come from playing our national pastime-BASEBALL! Sharon said:

“We are honored that 100+ Women Who Care of Will County choose The Miracle League of Joliet as their
charity during November’ meeting. Late this fall the field, on which over 200 children play in the spring and
fall, had a new face lift and we are excited to show it off in 2019 to the many organizations and families that
have supported us throughout the years. And we are very appreciative of the kind donation that 100+
Women Who Care of Will County and their charitable work they do for the community.”

100+ WWC is a philanthropic group formed for local women who are interested in supporting their communities
by contributing to Will County charities together as a group to increase the donation impact. We meet 4 times
a year in February, April, September and November on the 2nd Tuesday of the month. The meetings are 1
hour long from 6:00-7:00. At each of the quarterly meetings members nominate charities, three are chosen at
random, and after a brief presentation, the members vote on which charity to support. Once the winning
charity is announced, everyone writes a $100 check, on the spot directly to that charity.

It is simple, fast and easy. No event planning, no committees, no raffle prize solicitation, no telemarketing, no
volunteering — just a group of charity-minded women working together to give back to our own community. We
give 100% to the charity. (All charities nominated must be located in, and serve, Will County and must have
501(c)(3) non-profit status.)

100+ Women Who Care of Will County’s next meeting is February 12, 2019 from 6:00-7:00 at Prairie Bluff Golf
Course. All are invited! For more information, please go to the web site at www.100wwc-will.org or visit us on
Facebook.
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